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Lou Mansolillo

From: paula samos <samospaula@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 7:55 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: House Bill 5569

Dear RI Legislature: 
 
Please vote in favor of House Bill 5569 - Regulation of Pet Insurance. 
Pet owners need safety, regulation and industry standards when purchasing pet insurance; these standards already exist 
with all other types of insurances.  
 
Thank you, 
Paula McNamara RN 
10 Spindrift Dr. 
Saunderstown RI  02874 
401-226-4661 


